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Comments: I'm writing to comment on E-Bike Use Designation on Select Jackson Area Trails #64890. I oppose

allowing E-bikes on the trails of Teton Pass, either north or south of Highway 22. I believe allowing E-bikes on the

trails indicated will lead to increased congestion on already crowded trails and trailheads. I believe that increased

congestion will negatively impact both the user experience and wildlife.

 

I also believe that it will lead to more accidents on those trails, which will lead to more rescues and increased

impacts on the landscape, including on wildlife.  


